
 

01.24.2017 

 

 

SENIOR RESOURCES ADVISORY BOARD 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Date of Notice:  January 24, 2017 

 
 

The City of Alachua is accepting applications for appointment to the 

Senior Resources Advisory Board (SRAB).  The SRAB is the advisory 

body to the Alachua City Commission for the purpose of providing the 

Commission with information on all issues of importance to senior 

citizens in our community.  It is a five (5) member board that will meet at 

least quarterly at the Cleather Hathcock, SR. Community Center (HCC).  

The applicant(s) may be a resident of the City of Alachua or the greater 

Alachua area and will serve a three (3) year term. 

 

Applications may be obtained in person at Alachua City Hall, 15100 NW 

142nd Terrace, Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 7:30 AM 

to 6:00 PM. You will also find applications at the HCC.  For electronic 

applications, visit the City website at  

 

www.cityofalachua.com 

 

Completed applications must be received on or before March 2, 2017 by 

the close of business at 6:00 p.m.  Applications may be submitted in 

person at City Hall, at the HCC, or mail to City of Alachua, ATTN: Grants 

Specialist, P.O. Box 9, Alachua, FL, 32616-0009. 

 

For more information or to have an application mailed to you, please call 

386-418-6131. 


